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Madam President,

Nepal warmly welcomes the delegation of Armenia to the third cycle of UPR. 

We commend Armenia’s active engagement with human rights mechanisms.  

We note the signing of the Second Optional Protocol to the ICCPR towards abolition of the death penalty.

We welcome Armenia’s approach to advance international cooperation in the implementation of the Sustainable Development Goals. 

We believe that innovative platform of Armenia National SDG Innovation Lab would contribute to strengthen partnerships for the acceleration of SDG implementation.

While wishing Armenia a successful review, we recommend the following:

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Continue to take measures of affirmative actions for political representation of minorities. 

2. Continue enforcing legislation to combat domestic violence and extend rehabilitation services for the victims.

I thank you.
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